
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

29 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
This is a letter to inform you about details of the Year 5 school trips which are coming up 
this academic year. 

 
Year 5 will be attending the following trips: 

 
Western Marble Arch Synagogue – Tuesday 4 March 2025 (Free of Charge) 

 
The London Eye – Friday 2 May 2025 (£12.50) 

 
Science Museum – Thursday 10 July 2025 (Free of Charge) 

 
We will be sending out more details in the near future regarding each of the trips 
individually. These details will include: parent helpers, payment information and 
permission slips. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your class teachers. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Mr Maudsley 
Year 5 Leader 
 


